
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

22. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORTS 
 
 The Chairperson sought approval to introduce supplementary reports on: 
 
 1. Linwood Park development plan public consultation. 
 
 2. St Asaph Street mobility parks. 
 
 The reasons why the reports were not on the agenda and why the reports could not wait until the next 

meeting were explained to the Board. 
 
 The Board resolved that the reports be received and considered at the present meeting. 
 
 


